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I am writing in today to express my concern about SB210 which makes in-person 

voting on the day of election the only method to vote. 

 

I strongly believe the mail-in voting system in Oregon works well and allows citizens 

to digest the information at home and make informed decisions. It would be a real 

loss to have this service stripped away from us especially during these precarious 

times.  


